
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

10th February 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week we have taken part in Safer Internet Day and have learnt all about  

the positive and negative side to being online. Unfortunately, we are seeing a rise  

in friendship issues which originate from apps / social media such as What’s app,  

Snapchat, Tik Tok etc. I would like to remind parents that NO primary aged child 

should be accessing or downloading these apps / social media due to the 13/16/18 age limit. Please check your child’s 

devices and monitor / restrict their usage. The friendship fall outs are showing us why there are age limits – lots of 

our children are struggling to use social media responsibly and this is why there is an age limit. We do all we can in 

school, however these issues are taking place at home and out of school and so we need you, as parents, to support us 

by monitoring your child’s devices e.g. phones, tablets, games consoles and deleting apps / social media that have a 

13/16/18 age limit.    
 

     Congratulations to our  

      Stars of the Week! 

Class 1  Leja I 

Class 2  Chiagoziem A 

Class 3  Radu P 

Class 4  Medinatu S 

Class 5  Ivy B 

Class 6  Jacob HG 

Class 7  Leorea B 

Class 8  Praise A 

Class 9  Haleema K 

Class 10  Rasa M 

Class 11  Lilah W 

Class 12  Molly P 

Class 13  Lucas R 

Class 14  La'Riah H 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

This week, our Head Boy, Head Girl, Deputy Head Boy, and Deputy Head Girl 

celebrated our ‘Good’ Ofsted rating with Wolfie and Wendy. They also received a visit 

from Councillor Burden and our Chair of Governors – see Wolverhampton Today FB 

page. As always, our four ‘Head / Deputy Head’ children were AMAZING ambassadors 

for our school.  

Mrs Hay,  

Head Teacher  

 

 

MATHS  

Have a go at this Maths problem 

as a family and email your 

correct answer to your phase 

email address: 

earlyphase@eastfieldpri.co.uk 

lowerphase@eastfieldpri.co.uk 

upperphase@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

 

 

School Dinners - Week 3 (Week beginning 13th February 2023) 

Monday – Jacket potatoes with various fillings  

Tuesday – Meat Bolognese / Veggie Bolognese with garlic bread, 

sweetcorn, and carrots 

Wednesday – Margarita Pizza with potato wedges, mixed salad 

Thursday – cheese and potato pie and baked beans 

Friday – chicken nuggets + chips / sticky veggie sausages + chips 

with peas or baked beans    

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

Dates for diary  
 

HALF TERM – 20th February – 24th 

February – school reopens Tuesday 28th 

February.  
 

INSET day – Monday 27th February 

(school closed) 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 

(our theme this year is bedtime stories so 

we would like the children to come in 

their pyjamas and onesies!) 
 

Friday 10th March – Class 8 assembly to 

parents 9:30am 
 

Friday 24th March – Class 7 assembly to 

parents 9:30am  
 

Parent’s Evening - Wednesday 15th 

March (if the teacher strike goes ahead 

then this will be rearranged) 
 

Lower Phase Easter Concert at St 

Matthews church – week beginning 27th 

March. 
 

Y6 SATs parents meeting – Tuesday 

28th March 2:30pm  
 

Y2 SATs parents meeting - Wednesday 

29th March 
 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 3rd – 14th April   
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